2024 Nursing Program Application
ATI Test of Essential Academic Skills (TEAS) Exam
1. ALL applicants to Klamath Community College Nursing program must complete the ATI TEAS exam no sooner than Oct 15, 2023 and no later than April 15, 2024, at 5 p.m. If you take the exam multiple times, the College will only accept the score from your first attempt after Oct. 15, 2023. 

2. You will receive your score immediately upon exam completion. There is no longer a requirement to score “proficient” to meet minimum eligibility requirements. 

3. An accommodation of extra time is available to ESL (English as a Second Language) learners. Please request this accommodation in advance of your scheduled exam time by contacting Allison Sansom, MSN, RN, Nursing Program Administrator at sansom@klamathcc.edu. Accommodations will not be provided unless the arrangement is made in advance of the scheduled exam. 

4. If you take the TEAS exam anywhere other than Klamath Community College testing center, you must arrange to “share” the results with the Klamath Community College Nursing program administrator: Allison Sansom, sansom@klamathcc.edu


5. YOU MUST CALL THE KCC TESTING CENTER TO SCHEDULE AN APPOINTMENT to take your TEAS exam. 
1. Testing by appointment Monday through Friday (except as noted below) after October 15, 2023.  
1. We seat our first testers at 9 AM and our last testers at 2:00 PM
1. We will be closed on February 15 (President’s Day holiday)
1. There will be no TEAS testing during Finals Weeks.
1. Testers may call the KCC Testing Center at 541-880-2334 or 541-880-2238 for an appointment.
1. Testers who need special accommodations, should call early for an appointment so that we can make sure we are prepared and can meet their accommodation needs for their testing session.

***On the day of the exam, students will be assisted by Testing Center personnel to open an account with Assessment Technology Institute (ATI) and register for the test. PLEASE BE AWARE THAT TESTERS ARE REQUIRED TO PAY $120 VIA DEBIT OR CREDIT CARD TO ATI AT TIME OF REGISTRATION TO TEST. 
***Photo identification is required at the Testing Center. 
Follow this link for more information about the content and format of the TEAS exam:
https://www.atitesting.com/teas/register
Study guides are available for purchase through the ATI website and are highly encouraged.
